
 
PACK 800 WEBSITE 
PHOTOGRAPH RELEASE
http://pack 800.ocbsa.org
    

       Why do we have a website?

1. So we can show our family, friends and relatives what our pack is doing throughout
the year.

2. Parents can check out dates for upcoming events.

3. It is a great way to get information out.

In order to include pictures of your child and family on the website, we need to have your
permission to publish.  Please fill out the form below and return it to your Den Leader or
me.

Thank you for your cooperation!

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please check one:

_______I give permission to include pictures of __________________ and family members
on the Pack 800 website.                                              (Scout’s Name)

_______I do not give permission to include pictures of __________________ and family
members on the Pack 800 website.                                           (Scout’s Name)

Parent/Guardian Signature ________________________            Date: __________________

Den Leaders Signature: ____________________________           Date: __________________

Webmaster Signature: _____________________________           Date: __________________


